
Thursday, November 22nd 
Reservations accepted from 12:00 - 3:00 p.m.
48-hour Cancellation Policy is in effect

The Kahkwa Club will once again be offering a fabulous 
Thanksgiving Dinner to Members, their family and friends! Begin 
with our Soup and Salad Buffet, which includes a variety of Soups, 
Seasonal Salads and displays. Place your order for a Traditional 
Roasted Tom Turkey, Pan Seared Salmon, Honey Smoked Virginia 
Ham Steak, or Char Grilled Filet Mignon! Make sure you save 
room for the Holiday Dessert Buffet as well.

You must pre-order Traditional Roasted Tom Turkeys served 
family style. They will be available in the Club or to be taken home. 
All pre-orders must be reserved no later than Friday, November 16th 
at 3:00 p.m.

Thanksgiving
to go!
Enjoy a relaxing Thanksgiving Day with your family 
and friends by having the Club do the cooking! 
Please contact Tommy Peters to place your order, at 
tpeters@kahkwa.com or (814) 969-3506. Orders 
must be placed by Friday, November 16th at 3:00 p.m. 
Deliveries will be from 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. We will 
take 1 order per 15 minutes. Pick-up will also be from 
11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Cancellation Policy will be in effect. Complimentary 
delivery within 6 miles of Kahkwa.
Delivery fee of $20.00 for 7-15 miles.

The regular menu will not be offered and the Clubhouse will 
close at 3:30 p.m. in consideration of The Kahkwa Club employees 
and their families. Please refer to our website, www.kahkwa.com, or 
the Front Desk for the holiday flyer. You can also call the Club at 
838-1901 to obtain the menu, to go options and pricing.

Reservations must be made by Friday, November 16th at 3:00 p.m.

Friday, November 2nd, 9th, 16th & 30th

7:00 p.m.
Bingo is BACK! Bring your friends and family out for some 
FUN! Every Friday night in November, we will feature BINGO 
at the Club. Due to the expected large participation from the 
Membership, no dinner service will be available in the Bingo 
Room. The Sundae and Sweets Bar will be available.
Reservations are requested by calling the Front Desk at
838-1901.
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Club Update
Hello to all our members!!
Well the fall is upon us and the cooler 

weather is here. That does not mean things 
slow down as we get ready for the holidays. 
Once again your involvement made each of 
our events a success. Fall is here and what 
a great time. Join us at the clubhouse for 
breakfast, lunch, dinner or a private gathering.
Our 125th anniversary party was a hit, great 

food, music, and fireworks made for a great evening, thanks to all 
those who attended and made our anniversary celebration a huge 
success. We also held two wine dinners in September our September 
wine dinner was spectacular, and our dig deep dinner was a big hit.

We are excited to be moving out of the summer and are now looking 
forward to our fall and holiday events. Please watch for our fall dining 
specials, don’t miss out on our thanksgiving dinner whether here at 
the club our we would be happy to prepare you thanksgiving feast 
to enjoy at home. We are also looking forward to our holiday events 
here at the club Tom & Jerry (Christmas at Kahkwa), Breakfast with 
Santa, kids New Years Eve party and all of the wonderful holiday 
parties. We are gearing up for the holiday season, remember to book 
your holiday party as space and dates are limited in December.

As a reminder our fall and winter hours will be as follows: 
Monday: Club closed
Tuesday-Thursday: 10:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.
Friday and Saturday: 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.
Sunday: 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Save the Date of December 15th and our Kahkwa family for our 

Tom & Jerry holiday party.
Thank you for your continued support, participation, feedback and 

goodwill that you provide at the Club. It’s truly our pleasure to have 
such a great membership. We are here to serve you, and it’s truly our 
pleasure! I look forward to seeing you here at the Club.

	
	 Best regards,	
	 Kal Darres, CCM
	 General Manager

STATEMENT REMINDER
A quick reminder that the Club does offer the option to have 

your monthly statements emailed rather than mailed out. If you 
would like to have your statement emailed, please contact Peggy 
Dill at pdill@kahkwa.com or 838-1901 ext. 223 and give her 
the email address you would like your statement emailed to. 
Thank you!
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Thank you to everyone who participated in the Club’s autumn offerings, such as Seaside Specials and Kahkwa’s 
Halloween Party. It was wonderful to see you and your families enjoying the Club especially after a busy summer.

With the change in weather, the Holidays are approaching rapidly, and the Culinary team is working on great 
menus. Please join us for Kahkwa traditions such as Kahkwa’s Thanksgiving, Brunch with Santa, and Tom and 
Jerry. Make your reservations soon, as these events fill up quickly. 

Don’t forget that the Culinary team is more than happy to accommodate any special requests, dietary needs, 
or allergies. Please contact me directly at jkenny@kahkwa.com to make arrangements. 

As always, thank you for your continued support of the Culinary team.
 
					     Bon Appetite,
					     Jenny Kenny
					     Executive Chef

Chef’s Corner

Social Media
Be sure to follow all of the latest Kahkwa news on our 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter pages.

	       The Kahkwa Club

	     @thekahkwaclub

	    kahkwacluberie

SURVEY RESULTS
A summary of the results 

from the Chambers survey can 
be found on the Member side 
of the website. Copies are also 
available at the Front Desk 
or at the Information Station 
near the front entrance of the 
Club.



As you may have heard Shawn 
Adamczyk is starting a new chapter in 
his life. He is launching a career with 
with Howard Industries this coming 
November. I’m excited for Shawn as it’s 
a tremendous opportunity; however, 
I’m sad to see him depart. Twenty one 
years ago Shawn started out as a Caddie 
and for the last ten years has been a 
valuable member of the Golf Shop 
Staff. I’m grateful for his dedication, 

professionalism and commitment to providing outstanding 
service. I wish Shawn, wife Megan and young daughter Peyton 
all the best! 

The Annual Golf Shop Christmas Sale begins Saturday 
December 1st and will run through the month of December! 
Selected items will be marked 50% off and complimentary gift 
wrapping is also available. Keep in mind we can drop ship any 
items and there is plenty of time to place special orders for your 
loved ones! 

The new USGA rules will be in effect 
January 1st. I encourage you to view all the 
modifications at www.usga.org. Myself and 
other staff members will be attending USGA 
Rules workshop this offseason to understand 
the changes. 

The Board of Governors has made a decision 
to modify our Green Fee Package policy. Green 
fee packages purchased in 2018 will be valid 
through December 31st, 2019. Moving forward any package 
bought in a calendar year will be honored through the end of the 
next year calendar year.

Please note that the Golf Shop will be closed in the months 
of January & February. If you’re anticipating travel and need 
your clubs please make arrangements prior to the shop closing in 
December.

					   
			   Kind Regards,	
			   Michael O’Connor 
			   Director of Golf

Note from Michael
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2019
June 7 & 8	 Member - Member
June 20 & 21	 Ladies Invitational
July 18, 19 & 20	 3-Day Invitational
August 3 & 4	 Club Championship Weekend
August 16 & 17	 Member - Member

Greetings from the Grounds Department!
The cooler air is here but there is still a lot for us to do on the golf course to prepare for winter. Some 

of the agronomic processes that we have to perform include fertilization, and snow mold prevention. 
A lot of what we will be doing will help the golf course next year. Contrary to popular belief, we 
don’t really slow down when the weather gets cooler but rather just transition into a different type of 
maintenance mode. 

Through the winter months we will be performing service on our equipment and golf course 
accessories, installing drainage, as well as harvesting and pruning declining or hazardous trees. All of our 
winter maintenance helps to aid in a successful golf season. 

As I mentioned last year, the Club offers wonderful cross country skiing trails that we groom daily, as 
long as the temperatures are below freezing, throughout the winter. The trails are routed throughout the 
golf course and, when possible, through certain sections of the woods. 

We will continue to prepare the golf course for daily play through the late fall and early winter should we continue to have 
good golf weather. If you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact me.

On behalf of my staff I want to sincerely wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday season.

										          Regards,
										          Justin V. Sudo
										          Golf Course Superintendent

Grounds Round-Up

Customize your Off Season 
Fitness & Stretching Program 
by a certified TPI Specialist! 
Contact Michael to get started!
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Here are the Champions!Here are the Champions!
Congratulations to our 2018 
Pro-AM Scramble winners! 
They shot a tremendous score of 62

Pictured from left to right is: Tom Keenan, Derek Sieber, 
Pat McCain, Jim Rutkowski Jr and Mike Luvisi

Green Fee Packages
Packages purchased in 2018 will be 

valid through December 31st, 2019. 
Moving forward any package bought in 
a calendar year will have until the end 
of the next year to be utilized.

Congratulations to the 2018 season long Hebert 
Player of the Year Champion, Michael Capotis! 

1st Place:	 Michael Capotis	 481 points
2nd Place:	 Ted Grassi	 447.5 points
3rd Place:	 Doug Fugate	 403.5 points
4th Place:	 Mike Garcia	 380 points
5th Place:	 Dario Cipriani	 377.5 points

2018 Ross Cup Champions
A Flight - Bill Kelly & Jay Honard 
B Flight - Jim Rutkowski Jr. & Pat McCain

2018 Kahkwa Cup Champions
A Flight - Michael Capotis 
B Flight - Bob Breakstone

The New Rules of Golf will take
effect January 1, 2019.

Visit www.usga.org
to learn the rules



Reminder
January 2019 

Just a reminder that the Club will be closed for the month of 
January due to our annual month of maintenance! We will open back 
up with limited hours on February 1st. 

Happy New Year - See you in 2019!!
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TOM & JERRY PARTY!
Saturday, December 15th

Buffet 7:00 p.m.
Dancing 9:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m.

It’s the party of the year! The Dinner Buffet will open at 7:00 
p.m. with different stations that make up a grand buffet! Enjoy 
raw and hot seafood as well as traditional dishes and Club 
favorites. The Bar will be open and the traditional Tom & Jerry 
drink and eggnog will be complimentary!

All Dining Rooms are closed at 3:00 p.m. for this event.
Reservations are filling up FAST... it will sell out! You do not 

want to miss this event.
$65.00++ per person
48-hour cancellation policy is in effect.
Reservations can be made by calling the Front Desk at 838-1901

BRUNCH WITH SANTA!
Sunday, December 2 nd

10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
48-hour cancellation policy is in effect. 

Santa Claus is coming to town! Join us for great 
food, fun and get your picture taken with Santa 
and Mrs. Claus! There is an extensive brunch 
layout with a variety of your favorite breakfast 
and lunch options. Make sure you save room 
for the Sundae Bar and Dessert Station!

Adults: $25.95
Children 5-11: $12.95

Children 4 & Under: Complimentary
Please call the Front Desk at 838-1901 to 

make your reservations.

Kids’ New Year’s Eve Party
Saturday, December 29th 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Celebrate the New Year’s Eve festivities early this year! The whole family is invited to the Club to celebrate New Year’s Eve with a 
Balloon Drop at 8:00 p.m.! The buffet will open in the Sunset Room and will offer a great selection of family favorites, which includes 
soups, salads, displays and hot dinner items 
for adults and a separate Children’s Buffet. The 
whole family will be able to dance to some great 
music until the balloon drop! 

Reservations are required and the regular 
menu will not be offered. This is a great way to 
end the year and start off 2019 at The Kahkwa 
Club!
	 48-hour cancellation policy is in effect.
	 Adults: $21.95
	 Children ages 5-11: $14.95 
	 Chldren 4 & under: Complimentary

Save the Dates in 2019!
Thursday, February 14: Valentine’s Day Dinner
Sunday, April 21: Easter Brunch and Egg Hunt
Sunday, May 12: Mother’s Day Brunch
Friday, May 17: Kick-Off Party
Saturday, October 26: Halloween Party
Thursday, November 28: Thanksgiving Day Dinner
Saturday, December 14: Tom & Jerry Party

Events in February & March!
Wednesday – Cooking Demos & Instructions
Thursday – Happy Hour
Friday – Bingo & Dinner Specials
Saturday – Movie Night & Dinner Specials

Hours in February & March
Sunday: Closed
Monday: Closed
Tuesday: Closed
Wednesday-Saturday: 11:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m.

New!
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THANKSGIVING
Thanksgiving Day 

Dinner

Bingo Junior Golf Night
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December 2018
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